#### OTTAWA BOOSTER CLUB MEETING

## June 13, 2018

President Susie Walsh called the meeting to order with 15 members in attendance. The minutes were read and approved by Jackie Stevenson and seconded by Jessica Haywood. The treasurer's report was reported. It was approved and seconded by Lori Jodts and Lori Madden. There were four thank you notes received from Rylee Madden, Lexi Vogel, Harley Stillwell, and the girls state track athletes.

# **COMMITTEE REPORTS**

**PIRATE CHEST (Lori Jodts, Julie Angus)** Early bird drawing will be held August 8. The final drawing will be held September 21.

**MEMBERSHIP** (**Tiffany Ditchfield**) The high school will have online registration this year. The Booster club researched the costs of postcards, tri-folds, and bulk rate. There was discussion of placing membership form on the school website and having families download form and submit payment. Will need to get in contact with Jeff Dewalt for further discussion. The membership drive would like to begin in late summer/early fall.

**PIB (Lori Madden & Debbie Heimsoth)** Practices have begun. Jay LeSeure will emcee and judges have been selected. PIB will be held on September 8, 2018

**AD REPORT (Mike Cooper)** Red White Night will be held August 17. Coaches' Request meeting will be September 12.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

## **NEW BUSINESS**

The meeting was adjourned and approved by Jackie Stevenson and Cindy Bruck. There will not be a July meeting. We will have the next meeting will be August 8, 2018.

Respectfully submitted,

Jenny Cox